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February 26, 2021

Proposed Road Lease - Part Campbell Street, 
Wattamondara

In accordance with Section 154 of the Roads Act 1993, Cowra Shire 
Council hereby gives notice of its intention to consider granting a 
five (5) year Road Lease over part Campbell Street, Wattamondara 
adjoining 15 Waddell Street Wattamondara.

Information about the proposal can be viewed in the foyer of Cowra 
Shire Council, please ask for Michelle Sopcic, Technical Services 
Department.

All inteAll interested persons are hereby invited to make submissions 
concerning the proposal to the General Manager, Cowra Shire 
Council, Private Bag 342 Cowra NSW 2794 or email 
council@cowra.nsw.gov.au within twenty eight (28) days of the date 
of this advertisement.

Please note that under the pPlease note that under the provisions of the Government Information 
(Public Access) Act 2009, such submissions may be referred to third 
parties for consideration.

Once the submission period is completed, Council will consider all 
duly made submissions before deciding whether to continue with the 
issue of a Road Lease.

Submissions closeSubmissions close Wednesday 7 April 2021 at  4pm. For further 
information, please contact Council’s Technical Services Department 
on 6340 2077 
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